Welcome to New Faculty!

Bor-Yuh Evan Chang joined the faculty in January 2009 after completing his Ph.D. at the University of California, Berkeley.  Evan’s research is primarily in the areas of programming languages and program analysis.  He is interested in tools and techniques for building, understanding, and ensuring reliable
computational systems.  These interests include programming methodology, language design, and programmer productivity tools—that is, methods that will improve the way we program and the resulting
software for the end-user.  One of his current focuses is on using novel ways of interacting with the programmer to design more precise and practical program analyses.  Before studying at Berkeley, Evan received his bachelor’s degree from Carnegie Mellon University.  He is excited to have moved back to Colorado after these years of study. Though born in Taiwan, Evan spent his childhood in Fort Collins.

Aaron Clauset received a B.S. in physics from Haverford College and a Ph.D. in computer science from the University of New Mexico. He joins CU Boulder this year from the Santa Fe Institute, where he is an Omidyar Fellow. Aaron’s research explores the physics of complex systems, focusing on methods for understanding the structure and function of networks, on the origins of morphological diversity in biology, and on patterns in terrorism and warfare. Outside of research, he enjoys traveling, the outdoors, and spending time with his wife Lisa.
Sriram Sankaranarayanan joined the department in the fall of 2009. He obtained his MS and PhD in computer science from Stanford University in 2005. Subsequently, Sriram was a research scientist at NEC Labs in Princeton, NJ. Sriram's research focuses on mathematical models and formal verification techniques for cyber-physical systems.  His work combines a variety of ideas from automata, control theory and optimization. His hobbies include listening and performing Indian classical music. He also enjoys traveling and going on long hikes.
And welcome to Nikolaus Correll, who is featured in an interview elsewhere in the newsletter!
